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Upcoming Learning
As this is our last newsletter for 2024, we
would like to congratulate all the Junior
School students on a fantastic year.  There
have been many successes along the way.  We
have said goodbye to some students and
welcomed some new!
We hope you all have a fantastic break over
the holidays.  Take care, stay safe and most of
all, have fun!
See you in 2025!

We have just finished learning about the /l/
phoneme and the different spelling choices
that make we can use to write this sound.
We will spend the last two weeks of school
learning about the r controlled vowels.

We are well underway in our book study of
Charlotte’s Web. As we have been reading the
novel, we have been watching the original
cartoon movie.  The students have thoroughly
enjoyed comparing the novel to the movie, as
there are some minor differences.
In Week 10 & 11, we will be writing an
information report on the novel, followed by
watching the 2006 Charlotte’s Web movie.       

We are finishing off the year consolidating
our addition, subtraction, multiplication
and division strategies.
Students will be using MAB to identify the
place value of each digit in a number.  


